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	SUMMARY

The objective of the Discussion Paper is to provide a proposal for the introduction of E-Learning within the COSCAP SA Member States 


1.
Introduction:

When new inspectors join the Civil Aviation Authority, they are required to under go many different types of training. Although some of the training is very technical/specialized, some of the training is generic to all inspectors. In order to render the training of these new inspectors quicker and more effective, consideration is given to introduce generic courses through an E-Learning Programme.
2.
Discussion:

Generic courses/modules that could be subject to an E-Learning programme could include the following:
1. Orientation to Civil Aviation

2. Introduction to Safety Management Systems (SMS)
3. Introduction to the State Safety Programme (SSP)
4. Inspector credentials

5. Delegation of Authorities to inspectors

6. General principles of State liability and duty of loyalty 

7. Generic enforcement principles

8. Introduction to oversight programmes

9. Values and Ethics

NOTE: Each of these courses would be customized for each Member State however 
who contain some standardization as deemed appropriate


Following a discussion with Transport Canada E-Learning division on November 13, 
2019, it was proposed that a project could be initiated to introduce the above E-
Learning modules to COSCAP SA Member States. The project would involve the 
following steps:

1. Form a small team consisting of at least 8 inspectors chosen from Member States (i.e. 1 per State)
2. Transport Canada would allow access (to the team) to each of the modules for a period of 6 months

3. The team would review all of the learning modules
4. The review would determine if the E-Learning is feasible and pertinent including fitting into the South Asian “culture”

5. The review must be completed within the 6 months time period
6. If the review determines that it would be feasible to introduce these modules to South Asian Member States, then the CTA would initiate a discussion with Transport Canada – E Learning division in order to determine the costs associated with the customization (to each State) of the modules
7. The CTA would then present a proposal to the Steering Committee for final approval

8. Once approved, the CTA will then initiate a formal agreement with Transport Canada E-Learning division 
3.
Steering Committee Decision:

1. The Steering Committee is requested to review and approve the initiative to introduce E-Learning to COSCAP SA Member States

2. The States are to nominate a team member for the project

3. Once approved the CTA will initiate the steps to kick start the project

4. Results of the review will be presented to the Steering Committee prior to entering into a formal agreement with Transport Canada (costs may be involved)
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